Atherton St George's C.E. Primary School & Little Dragons' Nursery





NEWSLETTER, 10th MAY 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Spring has certainly sprung at St George's! We have had a big Spring clean and de-clutter, the staff have transformed their classrooms following on from recent training, making their display boards and environments more communication friendly and welcoming. The staff have been working really hard and the children have been extremely excited too.

Little Dragons' have been reading the story 'Paper Dolls'. The children love the rhyming story and have enjoyed making their own dolls giving them rhyming names.

Reception have been reading Little Red Riding Hood, they have been working extremely hard to use their 'ar' words and produced some excellent creative sentences.

Y1/2 had a surprise visitor and following the carrot trail along the main corridor they found Peter Rabbit in the hall! The children enjoyed watching him play and had lots of discussions about the adventures he could of been on to find his way to us. Y1/2 have also been looking at the textile artist Jill Flower and using her style they have been using their sketching skills.

Y3/4 have been exploring the picture book 'Quest'. They managed to tell the story by working together as a class. The staff have been celebrating the fantastic work on their 'Best Boards', they have also been undertaking some gruesome experiments about the digestive system and how their body digests food. The children have absolutely loved it!

Next week our Y6 children have their end of Key Stage 2 SATs, the Y5 children have been extremely supportive and we all wish them the best of luck.

Monday am - Punctuation and Grammar (two papers)

Tuesday am - Reading (one paper)

Wednesday am - Maths (two papers - arithmetic and reasoning)

Thursday am - (one paper - arithmetic and reasoning)

Friday - CELEBRATION!

Have a lovely weekend

Kind regards

Mrs L Boardman Head of School The Wings' CE Trust

Headteacher

Mrs L Boardman

Atherton St George's C.E. Primary School & Little Dragons' Nursery





Headteacher

Mrs L Boardman